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To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 16 seconds)
Date: Monday, April 21, 2025 8:30:55 AM
Attachments: audio.mp3

Craig Reed CRAIG REED, address 65 Jessamine Ave. East in Saint Paul Call in regards to the 2025 mill and
overlay in the Hatch-Park residential area. I'm absolutely against incurring another expense to
living in Saint Paul. Just spent 5 grand on taxes and this timing couldn't be more of a hardship
financially. Absolutely do not approve this project at this time. I can live with the potholes. I have been
for years. I've had three new vehicles in 20 years since I moved to Saint Paul and they've all been turned
to rattle traps because of the streets in Saint Paul. It's a shame that the state capital is in such poor
condition. There's no civic pride anymore and Saint Paul's becoming a third world country.

You received a voice mail from +1 651-210-7561.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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